
Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 
APPROVED MINUTES – Nov. 15, 2016 

 
Roll Call:  Chair; Phil Nazzaro, Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle Sharples, 

Members: Don April and Nancy Eaton.  Excused:  John Carmichael and Dave 
Wade.  Absent: Patrick Marsh. 

 
Chair Nazzaro brought the meeting to order at 7:04pm. 

 
Old Business:  Don made a motion to accept the minutes of Oct. 18th.  

Motion seconded and passed.  Abstaining: Nancy Eaton. 
 

Committee discussed Chairs request at last meeting for members to come 
with at least two new fund-raising ideas other than the annual golf tourney.  

Ideas were as follows:  Ham and Bean Dinner, Spaghetti Dinner, Car Wash, 

Road Race and Comedy Night.  Committee discussed months of the year 
that would best fit these fund-raisers. 

 
New Business:  After setting up the pro-panels at the recent Veterans Dinner 

held at the American Legion Post 67, it was suggested that the Committee 
purchase more of these to display more pictures at once.  Chair will check 

with Wayne or Janice Rosa to see where they were purchased. 
 

There will be NO meeting the month of December.  Happy Thanksgiving, 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all!!! 

 
Next meeting:  Jan. 17, 2017 

  
Don made a motion to adjourn.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 

 
Respectively Submitted:  Rochelle M. Sharples, Secretary 

 
 


